

Girl Scouts of Maine Recording policy for virtual team and leader meetings

Policy

- Troop meetings cannot be recorded, please read the Checkpoint for Virtual Troop Meetings for more information: https://www.girlscoutsofmaine.org/content/dam/girlscouts-girlscoutsofmaine/documents/Virtual-Troop-Meetings.pdf
- SU team and leader meetings may be recorded, as long as no unattended minors are in attendance
- All volunteers in attendance must agree to being recorded in advance of the meeting
- Recordings can only be shared in private groups, do not post recordings on public sites
- Please keep in mind that uploading meeting recordings can be time consuming and saving recordings will take a lot of space on your device
- Recording meetings, saving and sharing them will be volunteer led, if your Service Unit would like to record meetings, please elect a member of the team to take the lead